
 

 

 

 

 

My staff and I from Disability Services Division of Social Development Department, Government of the 
Virgin Islands, participated in the Equipping Minds LIVESTREAM Conference and found it extremely 
rewarding because it was easy to follow, understand and participate although we were not physically 
present.  An added benefit was the extended access to the recording which enabled us to review any 
aspect of the training which needed reinforcement.   I highly recommend LIVESTREAM as a viable option  
given our current restrictions. 
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